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  Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

We have had a lovely first week back at school following half term but whole 
school attendance is only 93% which means lots of our friends have not been with 
us, which is very sad because they have missed out on lots of learning!  We really 
need your help to make this better as attendance in school needs to be at least 
97% but hopefully more!!  Please help us by bringing your child every day! Our 

attendance rewards this term are: 

- Trophy, certificate and Archie the Attendance dragon for the class with the best 
weekly attendance. 

- A visit from the ice cream van for any class with 100% attendance for the week!!   
- Certificate and a reward raffle for 97%+ attendance for the half-term. 
- Movie experience for children with 100% attendance for the half-term. 

Messages from Miss Cowlishaw  Safeguarding 

   Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

 It has been History Week in Year 1 and the children 
have enjoyed learning about the Gunpowder Plot and 

Bonfire Night. The children have participated in a range 
of activities around this topic including creating their 

own Bonfire Night artwork and sequencing the      
Gunpowder Plot story. 

In Nursery this week we have been learning all about 
the number 1, the colour green and the circle shape! 

We have enjoyed baking circle shaped buns with green 
icing and we carefully put one chocolate button on top! 

We have also enjoyed exploring colour mixing with 
paint and we made green using blue and yellow paint.  

The children in Reception were amazed this week to 
learn lots of  interesting facts about how astronauts 
survive in a space craft. They had a fantastic time 

making their very own space sandwiches! 

This week in Year 2 we have started our new     
gymnastics unit. In our first lesson we learned to  

perform gymnastic shapes and link them together by    
choosing shapes that easily flow into one another.  

At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to 
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means 
that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in 

place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are 
DBS checked.  

 

Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Miss Cowlishaw, 
Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.  

 

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in 
our Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff.  


